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Decriminalizing camping is the complete opposite direction we need to take on the 

issue. We need to enforce and clear out dangerous camps that are open air drug 

markets. Tax paying residents are becoming increasingly fed up with the mass tent 

towns and aggressive homeless behavior that is coming with it all. If we could 

actually enforce no camping in areas and clear camps, instead of decriminalizing, we 

could start seeing some up turn in our areas of residence.  


